Dear Sir:

We recently contacted your company through a
recommendation of friends to resolve a problem we
had been experiencing. Pat Torre came out and
thoroughly inspected the situation and gave us an
estimate and explained what needed to be done,.

After having the work done in November, we have
not had a water problem since and have no longer
noticed a moldy odor in the house. We are completely
satisfied with the job that was done. We were very
impressed with Pat Torre's professionalism and the
outstanding workmanship that was done by all of your
men. They had a tough task of cleaning out the thick
layer of mud while working in a limited space area, but
were able to neatly and efficiently complete the job
and also ensure they they did not track any dirt into
the house. They thoroughly cleaned up upon completion.

Thank you for doing such a fine job. We wouldn't
hesitate to recommend youur company to others should
they need your services. Please extend our appreciation
to all of your people for their excellent work and

courteous attitude.

Sincerely,

DA

Burlington, New Jersey



